THE BURNHAM FOUNDATION

CHAIRMAN’S AND TREASURER’S REPORT FOR AGM 
AUTUMN 2024

The Burnham Foundation (TBF), was delighted to make a donation supporting The Lighthouse Project which took place in the school summer holiday for a week for the first time at Phoenix Rugby Football Club in Institute Road Taplow.

The main source of our income this year, was the staging of our second Tree Supper which again attracted 100 guests to Burnham Park Hall, and we are aiming to always organise an event every Autumn.

The poster advertising this year’s event is attached and is titled ‘Wild Burnham” and takes place on Friday 8th November again at Burnham Park Hall.

The statement of accounts reveals a trading surplus of almost £1,100 due in the main to SEGRO’s sponsorship and Burnham Parish Council’s provision of the Dropmore Hall at no charge which hosted the tree supper event.  We also remain indebted to our regular donors, 

We are indebted to Allan Jennings who has provided a first class service as a volunteer bookkeeper and has maintained our financial records and produced our year end accounts. Once again, we are also grateful to Roger Webb for his independent examination of our accounts.

Viv Nicholas. 2nd October 2024









